
From: TOBY.GOULD@london-fire.gov.uk 
Sent: 20 June 2017 16:28 
To: Sawyer, Mark; awoodman@westminster.gov.uk 
Subject: GLA rep at Portland House 

Mark, 

1 understand the GLA have discussed with you how they can best be kept appraised ofthe situation. They asked for a point of contact here or to embed someone here to act as a link. Stuart Love favoured the latter option so arrangements are being made. 
This is to inform GLA situational awareness rather than a press / comms link. 

Toby 

Toby Gould 
Deputy Head of London Resilience | L O N D O N RESILIENCE 
E: toby. gouldtfl':!ondon-fire. gov.iik 
T :H Hsxt 

Email disclaimer 
The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. 
Please read the full email disclaimer nolicc al loiidon-rirc.gov.uk/EiiiailDisclaiiiier 

For fire safety advice please go to london-fire.gov.iik/YourSafetv 
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